Communication: C 3

Special Committee of the Whole
June 22, 2021

Item #1

-----Original Message-----

From: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 1:44 PM

To: Clerks(@vaughan.ca

Subject: FW: [External] 919819 Ontario Ltd. And 1891445 Ontario Ltd. Files OP.18.008 and Z.18.013

-----Original Message-----

From: Pierino Laro

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 7:39 PM

To: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino
Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; alan.sheman@vaughan.ca; rosanna.defrancesco@vaughan.ca;
michaeltibolloCO@pc.ola.org; Nadia Porukova <Nadia.Porukova@vaughan.ca>; Samar Saadi Nejad
<Samar.SaadiNejad@vaughan.ca>; Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 919819 Ontario Ltd. And 1891445 Ontario Ltd. Files OP.18.008 and Z.18.013

Good day City of Vaughan Council,

We Pierino and Catia La Rosa have lived at- Kipling Ave since 1979.

We strongly oppose the many Official Plan Amendments and the Zoning By-law Amendments required in order for
this proposed development to be approved by Council. This proposed development does not conform with the

surrounding neighbourhood.

We trust that the City of Vaughan Council will advocate for our unique established, stable low density
neighbourhood.

We look forward to the upcoming Committee of the Whole meeting.
Yours Truly
Mr Pierino and Catia La Rosa

- Kipling Ave
Woodbridge, Ontario L4AL 1Y7



